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Press Release 
Macon County Public Health Hosting One-Time Vaccine Clinic for School Required 
Vaccinations  
Macon County Public Health will be offering a one-time drive-thru vaccine clinic for students who need the 
TDap and/or Menactra (meningococcal) vaccines which are required for NC public school students in 7th grade 
or aged 12 years old (whichever comes first) as well as booster vaccinations in the 12th grade.  

The clinic will be held on Monday, December 13th, 2021 from 2:00 pm to 4:00pm, a parent or guardian must be 
present to consent to the vaccine and appointments are required.  

To schedule an appointment during this clinic, call 828-349-2081. Please bring a copy of your child’s 
insurance, Medicaid, or Healthy Choice card, so your insurance can be filed for the vaccinations. If your child is 
uninsured, their vaccinations may be covered through the state.  
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